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November 25, 2022 

Families, 

I am writing to let you know of some upcoming repairs scheduled for William King Elementary. This past 
August, minor repairs were completed to the sprinkler system inside the school. Starting Monday, 
November 28, repairs to the exterior sprinkler line are scheduled to begin. 

The safety and well-being of students and staff are top priorities for the Halifax Regional Centre for 
Education (HRCE). The area under construction, including all materials, will be enclosed with a safety 
barrier. This safety barrier will be moved as work progresses along the front side of the building, facing St. 
Pauls Avenue. All fire safety systems will be monitored and active while the work is being completed. 

Although construction will be visible and take place during school hours, please be assured that it has been 
scheduled to minimize the impact on learning.  

All work is expected to be finished by the end of next week. 

If you have any questions or concerns about these projects, please contact the HRCE Operations Services 
team at hrceoperations@hrce.ca.  

Sincerely, 

Kavita Khanna 
Director, Operations Services 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
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